
          December Happenings

Dec. 1st  - KSC Final Payment due (students and 
chaperone balance of $120)/ Chaperone fingerprinting 
due

Dec. 5th - Buffalo Pride (6:00PM -7:00PM @ MS Gym)

Dec. 12th - Parent Night (6:00PM - 7:00PM) and KSC 
Meeting  for ALL students attending (7:00PM - 7:30PM) 
Chaperone Meeting immediately following 

Dec. 19th - Classroom Tropicana Speeches

Dec. 22th - 2nd Nine Weeks Ends, Beginning of Winter 
Break

Mrs. Priddy’s and Mrs. Rodriguez’s 

5th Grade Classes

December News 2017



Our classroom Holiday 
Celebration will be on December 
22nd.  We will have an afternoon 
celebration from 2-2:30 pm . 
There will be more information 
coming home soon!

Math and Science News

Students are working with fractions in the next 3 chapters 
of Math. We will add, subtract, multiply, and divide 
fractions.

In Science,students are continuing to study physical 
science. Scientific concepts in December will focus on the 
various types of energy. 

Your child has been working very hard and 
continues to work to the best of their ability. I am 
very proud of their accomplishments and look 
forward to seeing their continued growth. 
They deserve a restful and 
delightful winter break! 

We return to school on Monday,
January 8, 2018. 

ELA and Social Studies News

In ELA, students are preparing to present their Tropicana 
Speech on Tuesday, December 19.  Students are also 
working on the skill of point of view and multiple accounts 
on the same topic in informational text. 

In Social Studies, students are beginning their unit on Early 
Exploration. 


